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MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA-ECA 17-023

TO : FACULTY MEMBERS, REPS, ADMIN STAFF, STUDENTS, ALUMNI,
and OTHER INTERESTED STAKEHOLDERS

FROM : EVANGELINE C. AMOR, Ph.D.¥
Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs

SUBJECT  : University Librarian: Update

DATE : 7 August 2017

On behalf of the Search Committee for the Next University Librarian, | am announcing that as
of the set deadline today, 7 August 2017, 5:00 P.M., the sole nominee for the post of
University Librarian is Mr. Chito N. Angeles.

As previously announced, there will be a Public Forum on Tuesday, 14 August 2017, 9:00
AM. to 10:30 A.M., at NEC Audio-Visual Room, 1/F, Juinio Hall. All interested stakeholders
are invited.

The sequence of presentations is as follows:

* Incumbent University Librarian’s end-of-term report (30 minutes)
* Nominee’s vision paper presentation (15-20 minutes)

Stakeholders will be invited to submit any questions for the nominee in writing to the Search
Committee. The Committee will choose the selected questions to ask the nominee during the
forum or, during the interview with the nominee. (Please note that Q&A will not cover the
incumbent’s end-of-term report.) As previously announced, stakeholders may schedule
themselves for an interview either on Wednesday, 16 August 2017 (2:00 P.M. — 5:00 P.M.) or
Thursday, 17 August 2017 (9:00 A.M. - 11:00 AM.)

The vision papers and short CVs of the nominees are uploaded on the UPD website
(http://upd.edu.ph/~updinfo/index.htm).



